Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul)

From: Yannarelly, Joe (CI-StPaul)

Sent: Monday, January 13, 2020 8:10 AM

To: Magner, Steve (Cl-StPaul); Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul); Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Subject: FW: 871 Jessamine E.

From: Bruhn, Nathan (CI-StPaul) <nathan.bruhn@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Sent: Wednesday, January 8, 2020 8:10 AM

To: Yannarelly, Joe (CI-StPaul) <joe.yannarelly@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Subject: 871 Jessamine E.

Joe,

| am just waiting for the tempered glass to be installed in the bathroom at this location; otherwise, | am OK with this
project. | would say it is 99% complete.

Regards,

Nathan Bruhn

Code Compliance Officer

Department of Safety and Inspections
City of Saint Paul

375 Jackson Street, Suite 220

St. Paul, MN 55101

Phone: 651-266-9033

Email: Nathan.Bruhn@ci.stpaul.mn.us




